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Huisman, John

From: Stascak, Mary A - Raleigh, NC - Contractor [mary.a.stascak@usps.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 12, 2010 10:18 AM
To: Huisman, John
Subject: Falls Lake: Message to EMC

Dear Environmental Management Commissioners: 

Please work to clean up Falls Lake as soon as possible and implement LID development standards in the 
watershed. My husband and I are residents of the Lakefall SD (NC 50/Hwy 98W).  We are very concerned that 
proposed commercial development of the adjacent Activity Center will promote further pollution of the Falls 
Lake Watershed. Protect the Falls Watershed drinking water supply!  

Thank you for this forum and for your consideration of our health and NC's natural resources. 

  
Mary A. Stascak-Berkant 
Charles Berkant 
7412 Heartland Dr 
Wake Forest NC 27587-9714 
  


